
 

 

Y5 cricket vs WCCS 

9th June 2025 

 

The Falkner House boys took on WCCS in an exciting afternoon of paired cricket, 

playing three competitive matches. It was a strong overall showing from the teams, with 

Falkner winning two of the games and narrowly losing the third. 

 

Throughout the afternoon, the boys displayed excellent teamwork, solid batting 

partnerships and moments of real skill with both bat and ball. Their communication 

and intent while running between the wickets were particularly impressive, helping to 

keep the scoreboard ticking over.  

 

However, there were also some valuable lessons to take away. While the boys worked 

hard in the field, there were a few lapses in focus which allowed WCCS to score freely at 

times. Tighter fielding and sharper reactions will be key areas to improve on in future 

fixtures.  

 

Overall, it was a promising performance full of potential, with plenty to be proud of 

and a few clear areas for development. Well done to all the players involved, particularly 

to our Year 4 boys who stepped up to fill in for low numbers. 

 

 

 


